
 

 

Laning, Dent, Sedbergh, Cumbria.  LA10 5QJ Tel: 01539625259 

Email: admin@dent.cumbria.sch.uk 

Exec Head Teacher Emma Pomfret. 

 
Dear Applicant 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher of Dent C of E Primary School.  

 

We are a small lively school in a rural area and we have very strong support from our local 

community. This enables us to provide a wide range of opportunities for our pupils, which when 

combined with a strong focus on individual learning and pastoral support means that they leave us 

with considerable confidence when they transfer to secondary school. 

 

The Governing Board are fully committed to providing the appointed Headteacher with the support 

they need both to develop the school and to take up opportunities for their own continuing 

professional development. 

 

Enclosed with this letter is a job description and a personal specification for the post. More 

information about the school, including the most recent OFSTED and SIAMS reports, can be obtained 

from our website www.dent.cumbria.sch.uk, and information about the local community can be 

found at www.dentdale.com.  

 

If you would like to arrange a visit to the school, please telephone our school office on 015396 

25259. Unfortunately, owing to the current situation regarding COVID-19, we are having to restrict 

visits by prospective candidates to after 3:30 pm, but nevertheless we will be very pleased to 

welcome you to the school. 

 

To make an application, please download and complete the Cumbria County Council online 

application form and also write a covering letter which explains how your past experience has 

prepared you for this post. The letter should be no longer than two sides of A4, and should be sent 

to admin@dent.cumbria.sch.uk. The closing date for receipt of applications is noon on Friday, 9th 

April 2021, and interviews will be held at the school on Monday and Tuesday, 26th and 27th April 

2021. 

 

On behalf of the governors, thank you again for your interest in this position; we look forward to 

receiving your application. 

 

Kind regards 

Kate Cairns 

Chair of governors 
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